
From: Joey Kulkin   
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 8:58 AM 
To: Boyce, Bonnie <bonnie.boyce@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Kiah Morris Public Records Request Response 
 
Thank you, Bonnie. And pass along my thanks to T.J. 
 
I read the report and it cites audio and video of the interviews with Kiah and James. I would like to 
request those too if they're available. 
 
Let me know if they are. 
 
Thanks again, 
Joey 
 




